
 
 
 
 
AR 5021  Cross-Connection Control and Backflow Prevention 
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In accordance with BP 5020, the District protects its public water system at the service 
connection against any actual or potential cross-connection between the public water 
system and any source or system containing used water, industrial fluid, gas or other 
substance that is not, or cannot be, approved as safe, wholesome and potable for human 
consumption.  Such protection is enforced through California Code of Regulations Title 
17 Section 7584, which requires the District to comply with all applicable state and 
federal laws required by the Safe Drinking Water Act of 1974, as they are now 
constituted, or as they may hereafter be amended or recodified, and implemented through 
the District’s “Cross-Connection Control and Prevention of Backflow Program.” 
 
A copy of the current “Cross-Connection Control and Prevention of Backflow Program” 
is available upon request from the Environmental Division. 
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